
 

PIL participates to set up the Alliance for Future Maritime Talent 
(AFMT). 
 
Looking ahead to ensure Singapore’s maritime workforce is equipped with new future skills 

as the industry transforms, PIL is honoured to partner the Maritime and Port Authority of 

Singapore, the Singapore Maritime Foundation, Pacific Carriers Limited and American 

Bureau of Shipping to set up the Alliance for Future Maritime Talent (AFMT). 

  

Announced by Mr S Iswaran, Singapore’s Minister for Transport and Minister-in-charge of 

Trade Relations at the Singapore Shipping Association (SSA)’s 37th Anniversary Gala Dinner 

on Friday, 23 September 2022, the AFMT aims to strengthen the competitiveness of 

Singapore’s maritime talent, positioning Singapore in a favourable position as the maritime 

industry evolves. 

  

Mr Lars Kastrup, Chief Executive Officer, PIL said, “PIL is truly privileged to become a 

founding member of AFMT, which is a good initiative for Singapore. To us, AFMT is an 

important and timely platform for the key stakeholders of Maritime Singapore to work 

together in a coordinated way to strengthen the maritime talent pool. The AFMT 

development is also aligned with our ongoing plan in PIL to adopt a more structured 

approach to meet the diverse needs for training and development with the aim of inculcating 

a continuous learning mindset into our shore staff and seafarers which would propel PIL 

forward as a future ready organization.” 



 

 


